SAFETY RECALL OF KID COMFORTS

We are voluntarily recalling a portion of the Kid Comfort child carrier backpacks sold in the US
between March 2023 and February 2025.

We have identified an issue with the carrier in which the hinges on the foldable rear kickstand
support leg can crack or break, posing a fall hazard. While no injuries have been reported,
deuter is initiating this voluntary recall out of an abundance of caution to our consumers.

The recall is limited to Kid Comfort child carriers of the following models and production/date
codes that end with the following four digits:

Style Model # Color Production Code ends In...
Kid Comfort 3621221 Maroon ..0123

Kid Comfort 3621221 Forest ..1223

Kid Comfort Pro 3621321 Midnight ..0123

Kid Comfort Active 3621121 Teal ..0423 or ..1223

The production/date codes can be found on a tag inside the main storage pocket at the bottom of
the carrier. It will look like this:

L;JBK_E ®E deuter Yeoar - 22 denotes 2022

Date changes introduced: Month - 02
denotes February

If you own a Kid Comfort with one of the above models
and production codes stop using it immediately and
scan the QR code to begin the return procedure.

This recall is being conducted in cooperation with the

U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission
Post until Spetember 5, 2025

For more information about this recall:

deuter USA T: (877) 384-9252
25711 55th St Mon - Thur 8 a.m to 5 p.m., Fri 8 a.m. to 3 p.m. MT

Suite 100 Email: recall@deuterusa.com
Boulder, C0 80503 www.deuter.com/us-en/service/kid-comfort-recall




